
Hi,

On 1st December at 7.30pm, you’re booked to join us for an evening of festive 

crafting to create your very own Christmas door wreath. You’re learning under 

expert guidance of Maddy Eaton, who has over 30 years’ worth of experience 

making wreaths.

If you booked the tickets as part of a group booking, we may only have your 

contact details, so please pass this message to the rest of your group.

What to bring?

• Please bring a pair of secateurs or strong scissors and you may 

want to wear some lightweight gardening gloves

• We’ll be providing all the other materials, but feel free to bring your 

own accessories from home (e.g. baubles, feathers, etc.) to add on 

the night! 

Refreshments will be provided

As part of the cost of the ticket, you’ll also be able to enjoy a glass of mulled 

wine and a mince pie. Non-alcoholic drinks will also be available. 

All profits from this evening will be donated to the PTA. Thank you for 

supporting our schools.

See you soon, from the SSAS PTA Team
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